
To Whom it May Concern, 

 

We are writing in favor of passing House Bill 2075. This would have a direct impact and would 

help our business here at the airport. This bill would benefit all Oregon airports as well. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Robert Stark, President 

Twin Oaks Airpark, Inc 

 

 

 

Committee Chair Phil Barnhardt: 

 

As a long time airport owner of one of the small number of privately owned Public airports, I’am 

in favor of this tax increase on aviation fuel and jet fuel. 

This tax will help support the small and larger airports in the state. 

 

Thank you   

Robert C Stark  

 

503-522-8952 

 


